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The Newberry County Registration and Election Board met on Monday, February 6th, 2023, at 1:00 p.m. at the 
election office.  
 
Vice-Chair Brenda Fulmer called the meeting to order, and Doretha Simpson gave the invocation. 
 
The quorum was established. 
 
Board members present were Secretary Sam Price, Vice-Chairman Brenda Fulmer, Doretha Simpson, Henry 
Summer, and Martha Waller. Also in attendance was Director Initra Williams and Deputy Director Sheli 
Maddalena.  Chairman Glasgow was absent from the meeting. 
 
Vice-Chair Brenda Fulmer asked for a motion to approve the minutes from the January 9 th, 2023, Board 
meeting.  Martha Waller made the motion to approve the minutes, seconded by Doretha Simpson. The minutes 
were approved as written. 
 
Vice-Chair Brenda Fulmer asked for a motion to approve the agenda for the February 6th, 2023, Board meeting.  
Martha Waller made the motion to approve the agenda, seconded by Doretha Simpson. The agenda was 
approved as written. 
 
Old Business: Director Initra Williams stated the SCARE Conference is February 13-17, 2023.  Second quarter 
training classes posted January 26th, 2023.   
 
New Business: SC Ethics Commission is presently experiencing difficulties.  The 2023 Statement of Economic 
Interest is due by March 30th.     
Director Williams completed the VR&E county budget on February 12th, 2023.  She included a request for part 
time office assistance. 
Director Williams also explained that the 2024 elections will include a Presidential Preference for each 
Republican and Democrat.  Also included will be a Primary and possible run-off in addition to the election. 
                              
There being no further business, Doretha Simpson made the motion to adjourn, seconded by Martha Waller.                                                                      
 
The meeting adjourned at 1:30 p.m. The next regular scheduled meeting will be Monday, March 6th, 2023, at 
1:00 p.m. 

  


